
From: Neville West <  

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 8:34 PM 

To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee <SouthPenderLTC@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Support for bylaw 129 

 

Dear Trustees 

WE SUUPORT THE NEW BYKAW 129 RE ZONING ALLOWANCES PRE 2022.  

Since we purchased our property continued undermining of development allowances on our 3.4 

acres has been tittled down to less than half what it was when we purchased in 1992. There has 

been no reflection of this loss in our annual property taxes. 

Neville & Mariette West 

SPI 

 


